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From: Tanzi Lewis 
Sent: Sunday, 7 January 2024 5:50 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

Macquarie and Regatta Points, Hobart, are the wrong locations for the proposed AFL stadiums. It is too confined an 
area, will cause traffic problems and both designs are ugly eye-sores. 

Macquarie Point would be better as a community open space providing linkages from the inter-city cycleway to the 
waterfront.  

Our waterfront should be special and unique. Views to the waterfront should not be destroyed or blocked by bad 
developments. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Thank you, Our Place - Hobart for your work. It's good to know there are people who care about our wonderful city and 
protecting its natural and cultural values. 

Yours faithfully, 

Tanzi Lewis 
 




